COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD BOARD MEETING
MAY 17, 2001

The meeting was called to order in the Samarkand craft room by
President Diane Eardley at 7:02. Members present were Diane
Eardley, Betty Kelley, Liz Turner, Peggy Gard, Joyce Ball, Nora
McMeeking, Kristin Otte, and Margaret Dear.

1.
2

MINUTES were accepted without change.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
A. Marlene Pearson will be doing the I Madonnari.
B. It was decided to put another reminder in the newsletter

about Keeping the meeting rooms clean.
C. The money from the silent auction will go into the
general treasury.
D. Peggy Gard discussed her plans for teaching a dyeing
class at the Samarkand craft room August 17th or 18th.
It was felt a $20.00 fee would be reasonable.
E. Board members will be asked to bring two fat gquarters in
June for the new members tea in July.
F. We have the Goleta Valley Community Center display case
in November and can advertize the Christmas Boutigque.
G. B&B copy service is going out of business and we need
To find a new service to print our newsletter.
H. Anyone turning money over to the treasurer should fill
out a form, one for the treasurer and one to keep.
COMMITTEE REPORTS
Programs: In July Kristin Otte will oversee Nora McMeeking’s
duties, the welcoming committee needs two more volunteers to
help with the new members tea, and Liz Turner will present
the community quilts during the July meeting.
Workshops: Kristin Otte said thirty-seven spots were filled
for Jo Diggs workshop, but the Saturday class wasn’t filled.
It’s anticipated that a lottery will be necessary for the
Mickey Lawler workshop.
Opportunity Quilt: Tickets cost us $21.00/1000, perforated
$55/1000. Betty Kelley will evaluate printing them.
Treasurer: Must pay P.O. Box fee before May 31, and deposit
more money in the postage account for the newsletters.
Taxes: CPA filed an extension and has all tax records.
Nominations: Time to think about who to nominate.
Quilt Show: Need several volunteers to organize the Nov 2002
Quilt Show. Venders need to be contacted by November 2001.

Respectively submitted by
Margaret Dear



